
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/26       Date: 25.01.2024 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

Greetings from St. Montfort School. You are requested to note the following: - 

 

1. On 26th January, 2024, we will be celebrating the Republic Day. Students 

will report as usual at 09:45 AM in the morning and dispersal will be at 

12:00 PM. Kindly make arrangements accordingly, of those students who 

have been picked and dropped by the parents. 

Kindly note, it is compulsory for all the students to attend the Republic Day 

programme. All the students have to come in School Winter Uniform 

except the students participating in various activities.  

 

2. On 27th January, 2024, Class VII students will be going for Scout & Guide 

hiking. Therefore, only those who have opted for the hiking will report in 

the morning as usual and they are expected to return to the school by 04 

PM. Parents are requested to collect their wards from the school campus.  

Other students of Class VII who have not opted for hiking will remain at 

home. 

 

 

 

      

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 

 


